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4th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

The latest guidance for you to follow is below:- 

Public Health England Update 

The Department for Education (DfE) have launched a new coronavirus (COVID-19) advice service 

for the education sector, including parents and carers. 

Please see the details below:- 

 

A link to the information on the DfE website is below: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19/guidance-

to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 

Yours sincerely    
  
Sharon Roberts    
Interim CEO   
Cirrus Primary Academy Trust    
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